CPO Executive Board Meeting 2/8/24
Call to order: 1835
Pledge of Allegiance

Election of Executive Board for remainder of the School Year 2023-2024
VP Kell, Jennifer Goodner, ran unopposed. All present voted yes.
VP Pope, Holly Schneider, ran unopposed. All present voted yes.
President, Doug Tilt, ran unopposed. All present voted yes.

Announcements

3 major activities remain: Military Ball (completed), Awards Ceremony, New Board
Election (school year 24-25)

First Sgt suggested to amend the bylaws where necessary. It was agreed to discuss at
our first board meeting.

Executive Board meeting: 2/13 at 1830p

General CPO meeting: 2/13 at 1900

Meeting adjourned: 1855



